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Registration!
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Secular Franciscan Update from Frank Allen and Deacon Howard

Frank Allen and Deacon Howard are attending the Secular Franciscan Annual Retreat this weekend at 
the Our Lady of Hope Retreat Center, Stanley Bridge, PEI. This Christ-centred weekend will assist and 
strengthen the resolve to follow the spirituality of Saint Francis Assisi in our everyday lives. Please pray 

for Frank and Deacon Howard as they participate in this annual retreat. 
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Tuesday Luncheon

We are in need of a              
coordinator! 

If you have a knack for     
planning and preparing meals 
for large groups, we need you! 

volunteers to join the team to 
help with set-up, food       

preparation, serving and 
cleaning.

If you are interested in helping 
out, contact the office for 

more information!



 

 

 

 

 

 

On Sunday, August 17, the 130th anniversary of St. Thomas Aquinas Church 
was celebrated. 

Mass was presided by Archbishop Brian Dunn and was attended by many 
members of our parish. 

The evening was a great testament to the strength of faith in our parish         
communities. 
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